
BOWDOIN COLLEGE MUSEUM OF ART
WALKER ART BUILDING, BRUNSWICK, MAINE 04011

June 20, 1988

Dear Mr. Porter:

On behalf of Bowdoin College and the Bowdoin Museum of Art, I want to express 
our gratitude and enthusiasm for your gift of three photographs. The recent showing 
of Eliot Porter photographs was one of the most popular and gratifying exhibitions 
this museum has ever sponsored, and your generous donation is a wonderful epilogue 
to a wonderful event. On behalf on our students and faculty, whose study of American 
photography will be greatly enhanced by your gift, and on behalf of your many 
friends in the State of Maine, many thanks and best wishes.

Sincerely,

Clifton Olds 
Acting Director

CO:sb

Mr. Eliot Porter
Santa Fe Rte 4
Box 33
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501


